Jason Chockley

From: David Diaz < David.Diaz@bscu.org > Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 2:47 PM

To: Jason Chockley; Tedra Allen Subject: Parking Variance Request Concern

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Cooper City. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and expect the content.

Good afternoon Mr. Chockley and Ms. Allen,

I am writing to address the upcoming public hearing scheduled for Monday, December 16, 2024, at 7 PM, concerning the variance request for parking spaces at Monterra Commons, submitted by Monterra Investments LLC.

On behalf of the executive team at BrightStar Credit Union, we would like to express our concerns regarding this variance. We have already observed patrons of the retail shopping center utilizing our parking lot, and we believe that granting this variance would exacerbate the existing parking issues.

Given these circumstances, we are not in favor of the proposed variance.

Thank you for considering our concerns.



David Diaz

Assistant Vice President/Facilities Phone. (954) 486-2728 Ext.4194 Email. David.Diaz@bscu.org 3400 N University Dr Cooper City, FL 33024 USA www.bscu.org











The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without a written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future. All loans are subject to credit approval. Interest rates are subject to change daily and without notice. Current interest rates shown are indicative of market conditions and individual qualifications and will vary upon your lock-in period, loan type, credit score, purpose and loan to value. Please note that this email is for discussion purposes only and is not an official offer to extend any sort of credit facility.